
Spring Sports - SPECTATORS 

Unlike winter sports that are inside the school and have adult supervision 

provided by BCMS, we do not provide students with spectator supervision for 

spring after school activities.  Since the earliest time a game will start is forty-five 

minutes after school is dismissed, all students need to leave school following their 

usual dismissal routines.  Students with adult supervision are encouraged and 

welcomed to come back to school to cheer our teams on at game time. Please do 

not send permission slips that your child can stay for a game as your child will be 

sent home under their normal routine.  

Thank you for your understanding and support of our teams. 

 


